From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy JAN & ¢ 2008
Date: 1/16/08 2:59 PM o
Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/16/2008 11:44 AM >>>

>>> "Fernanda Rhead" <dfrhead@att.net> 1/16/2008 11:16 AM >>>
Fernanda Rhead

2129 Hurst Road

Eureka, CA 95503-6541

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring
homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government
bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba,

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government
controlled thermostats in our own homes.

I already have cut down on consumption. I don't need or want the
government DICTATING how I should live. I thought I lived in a free
country not a "big brother" country who thinks that I don't know how to
"think" and therefore must dictate my thought and actions. I'm getting
VERY TIRED of hearing, on a daily basis, about programs that are going
into effect and the money involved to fund those programs knowing that
there isn't enough money to go around.

Let's get real and concentrate on reducing GOVERNMENT INTRUSION INTO ALL
PROGRAMS AFFECTING CALIFORNIANS LIVES. We do not live in a socialistic
state, YET.

Sincerely,

Fernanda Rhead
(707) 476-1183



